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New Law of Asset Forfeiture 
generates new risk for companies 

On July 25, 2019 the National Law of Asset Forfeiture was approved by Congress, and the State will now 
be able to forfeit assets from companies for several causes including corruption. 

It is of the utmost importance that companies update their compliance programs to address this new 
reality, establishing policies and controls that provide evidence to prove good faith in the acquisition or 
possession of goods within a forfeiture procedure. 

Having an effective compliance program can be exempt companies from criminal liability and be a 
mitigating factor with respect to administrative liability, furthermore it is the right way to do business and 
constitutes a competitive advantage. 

For more information on the subject, see the article "Mexico expands asset forfeiture to anti-corruption 
enforcement" written by our experts in this area and published by The FCPA Blog. 

If you require additional information, please contact Luis Dantón Martinez Corres 
(ldanton@ritch.com.mx), lead partner of the Compliance, Anti-Corruption and Investigations practice at 
Ritch Mueller. 
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